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Notes, key messages and decisions – 05 December 2023 

Apologies – Jane Scattergood, Karen Smith and Claire Richardson. 
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Item 10 - Update regarding Long COVID service position  
An update on the service was provided with options to be considered on the future of the 
service which were discussed.  It was agreed to raise the funding of this service at the follow 
up financial meeting in January with Julian Kelly and the NHSE team.  
 
ICB executives approved option 4.4 of the paper.  
 




